Lopez, Maria [COB]

Correspondence
Bd: 8/11/20,Item 11

From: Joe LaBarbera <joelabarbera90@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2020 9:53 AM

To: COB_Response

Subject: August 11 Hearing/Jays Aircraft Maintenance
Attachments: Jays Aircraft Letter.pdf

Please forward attached letter to Board of Supervisors
Thank You,

Joe LaBarbera



08/04/2020
Dear Board of Supervisors,

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. I have lived in Orange
County for over 53 years and have been a pilot for 35 years.

As you discuss the General Aviation Improvement Program at John Wayne
Airport (SNA), I ask that you please keep Jay’s Aircraft Maintenance, Inc as
the Limited Service FBO. There is no better option!

I was delighted and not surprised to see that Jay’s Maintenance Aircraft
Inc. was the clear high score from the panelist that interviewed the
proposers for the limited service FBO. Having been a customer of Jay’s for
several years, I have firsthand experience of their top-notch
professionalism and commitment to always providing excellent service.

If selected to continue as the limited service FBO, I have no doubt the
airport will continue to be in excellent hands!

Sincerely,

o

Joe LaBarbera
24982 Sea Crest Dr.
Dana Point, CA 92629
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